Not the Link Letter (8) July 2016
Dear friends,
Rapid Developments
You may be surprised to hear from us again!  We are surprised to be writing.  On Thursday evening last week serious fighting erupted in Juba, the capital of South Sudan, and continued over the weekend.  Though Yei was and remains peaceful, Bishop Hilary felt that we should leave Yei as a precautionary measure. 
We received the news that we should leave around 10.30 a.m. on Monday, and were on a Missionary Aviation Flight at 1.30 p.m. !  It was quite a whirlwind.  We are staying in Arua, Uganda, around 40 miles from the South Sudanese border and awaiting instructions from the Bishop.  At present a ceasefire appears to be holding in Juba but the future is uncertain.
We are fine, though feeling for our friends in Yei – it’s hard leaving them even though we know it’s right to follow the Bishop’s advice.  Our students have been sent home to their villages – please pray for them, the principal (Taban) and the Bishop.  
With thanks for your prayerful, loving support,
Jane and Derek

